
Jonathan M. Genish 
8383 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 745 
Beverly Hills, CA 90211 
(310) 622 – 4278
jgenish@blackstonepc.com

September 29, 2019 

Via E-mail: 
prop65@doj.ca.gov 

RE: Proposition 65 Notice – AG No. 2020-02076 

Dear Prop 65 Coordinator, 

Our office represents Consumer Protection Group, LLC.  We filed a 60-day Notice of 

Violation on August 13, 2020, AG No. 2020-02076.  We would like to withdraw the said Notice. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan M. Genish, Esq. 


